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TO:

New UALR Employees

FROM:

Department of Human Resources
SUBJECT:
Authorization to Offset Amounts Due University by an Employee



(BOARD POLICY 405.2)

The following represents a summary of the above mentioned board policy.

UALR has the right to withhold amounts due to any employee (wages, reimbursements, etc.) for any outstanding debts owed to the University.  Whenever it becomes necessary to satisfy debts in this manner, UALR will deduct amounts due to the University and will pay any balance remaining to the employee.  The balance will be considered as full payment of wages or other payments due the employee.

The UALR Payroll Office may arrange; if requested by an employee, a repayment plan for debts owed to prevent financial hardship.  However, no such arrangements will be made in cases where final settlement of a debt is absolutely necessary, such as, a final check for an employee who is terminating his/her employment.

Please contact the Payroll Department at 569-3136 if you have any questions.
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